
 

 

Harvest Festival 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This year, our Harvest Celebration will take place on Friday 7th October.  The whole 
school will be celebrating with the theme of being thankful.  

 
As in previous years we have decided to continue to support the local Bestwood 
and Bulwell Foodbank. We would really appreciate it if you could send donations 
into school on Friday 7th October.  The foodbank would particularly appreciate any 
of the following items:  

Tinned soup 
Pasta sauces 

Tinned tomatoes 
Tinned veg 

Tinned rice pudding 
Tea bags 
Coffee 

Long life milk 
 

Thank you for your support, 

 
Mrs Wheatley  
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